Announcement

The Editors would like to thank Dr. Sara Matthews for her service and
commitment to the Journal of the Canadian Association for Curriculum
Studies. Throughout her tenure as Book Review Editor, she has facilitated
thoughtful reviews of curriculum texts that the journal has shared with

scholars in Canada and beyond. Many thanks for your work, Sara.

Stepping into the position of Book Review Editor is Dr. Joanie Crandall.
Dr. Crandall brings experience across various disciplines and curricular
contexts. The Editors look forward to working with Dr. Crandall on

future Issues.
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